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INFORMATION ABOUT INCONTINENCE BRIEFS (DIAPERS) 
 

 
 
January 29, 2007 
 
 
Dear Class Member: 
 
About a month ago, the AHCCCS Administration and the Department of Economic Security-
Division of Developmental Disabilities (DES-DDD) sent you a letter explaining how to get paid 
for incontinence briefs (diapers) you bought for your children. The dates for the denial were 
wrong. You will get paid for the incontinence briefs (diapers) as long as the date of the denial of 
the prescription for incontinence briefs (diapers) is BEFORE the date of your receipts for the 
incontinence briefs (diapers). The dates for your receipts are still the same and must be between 
June 25, 2005 and September 22, 2006.  Because of this mistake, we are giving you until May 1, 
2007 to send in the information. We are also sending a new notice with the correct dates and 
information.  
 
For reimbursement information from AHCCCS, click here.  
For reimbursement information from DES/DD, click here. 

http://www.azahcccs.gov/PublicNotices/Ekloff/EkloffReimbursement_Eng.pdf
http://www.azahcccs.gov/PublicNotices/Ekloff/DES_DDD_ReimbursementEng.pdf



